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I love our voting system here in Portland, OR. I live in Buckman, close to the main 

polling location, but I always choose to use my mail-in ballot. I get confirmation of 

receipt and that my vote has been counted. Most importantly, I can take my time on 

it. I can research each issue or candidate with my ballot in front of me. And I can do it 

in advance, which is important if I have a busy work day or am away on business that 

day. Please do not change a system that is already working and make it more 

restrictive for voters. As a small business owner, I would certainly loose work and 

money by having to stand hours in line to vote. I'm certain this hardship would reduce 

voter turnout. Please do not make voting more difficult.  

Thank you, 


